
 
 
Dear Patient, 
 
Congratulations! We are thrilled that you have chosen to have your baby at Boston Medical 
Center (BMC). 
 
If your baby is being delivered via a scheduled Caesarean Section (C-Section) you must go to 
the BMC Pre-Procedure Clinic for an appointment, prior to your delivery date. 
 
Date of appointment: __________________________ 
 
Appointment arrival time: ______________________ 
 
Appointment Location: Pre-Procedure Clinic 

                 Shapiro Center 
     725 Albany Street 
     Lower Level (LL) Room A 

 
 
Please remember to bring your identification and health insurance card to this visit.  
 
If you have any questions, please talk to your provider.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
BMC Women & Infants Center Team 
 
Please call 617.638.6287 if you are going to be late for your appointment.  


